
I	would	like	to	thank	Stanley	DeWalt	and	Skills	Canada	for	their	very	generous	donation	of	
tools	for	the	students	of	Breton	Education	Centre.	
	
These	tools	are	not	only	giving	our	students	more	experience	in	the	trades	but	also	the	
confidence	to	pursue	a	possible	future	career	in	skilled	trades.		
	
To	date,	our	students	have	completed	a	greenhouse	here	on	the	property	of	our	school.		
This	project	would	not	have	been	possible	without	the	use	of	Stanley	DeWalt	tools.	
	
This	greenhouse	is	a	very	special	project	for	our	students.	The	building	process	allowed	our	
students	to	gain	valuable	carpentry	experience.	We	hope	to	expand	this	project	and	go	
forward	with	flower	beds	outside	the	greenhouse.	Other	connected	trades	to	this	project	
will	include	roofer	and	painter.	In	the	spring	we	can	engage	in	landscaping	and	
horticulture.	In	the	fall	harvest	our	goods	to	will	be	put	to	use	in	school	in	the	areas	of	
Baking	and	Cooking.		
	
Again,	the	students	of	Breton	Education	Centre	greatly	appreciate	the	donation	of	tools	
from	Stanley	DeWalt,	facilitated	by	Skills	Canada.	
	
Scott	Timmons	
Breton	Education	Centre	Teacher	
	

 



 
 

 
 



 

 


